Clifton, NJ Family Church: Pastor Naokimi's Letter on Cheon Won Gung project

Naokimi Ushiroda
March 1, 2025

Greetings!

| hope this letter finds you well. Thank you for being a valuable part of our
community. | appreciate all of your support and efforts throughout the
years.

As you know, we are entering the final 40 days before the historic Entrance
Ceremony to the Cheon Won Gung Cheon Il Sanctum on April 13, 2025.
Our True Mother is preparing the best offering for our Heavenly Parent.
She is inviting us to join her and welcome God home and open a new era.
You can learn more about the Cheon Won Gung project here:
cwg.familyfed.org

America has pledged to offer $10 million to support this historic endeavor,
and our community's portion of responsibility is $1,039,333. So far, we
have raised $920,499 from 136 families from our community. Thank you
so much to those who were able to give so far. Thanks to your generosity,
we have reached over 88% of our pledge. But we need additional
contributions to reach our goal, and we would like to encourage all our
families to give, so that we can all partake in this culminating moment in
the providence.

We also received confirmation that those who are able to make the
original requested amount of $16,800 or more by March 26, will have their
names inscribed in the Cheon Won Gung temple, which will remain as a
precious family legacy for posterity. From FFWPU-USA, we will also be
awarding commemorative coins (bronze, silver, gold, platinum, and
diamond) to our donors based on the level of offering, to express our
appreciation for your support of this global project.

If you have already given, please consider reaching the next level of
offering. And if you haven't given yet, please don't miss this opportunity to
be a part of this historic offering. My hope is that all of our families can
participate. You can make your offering through this link:




https://hsa.givingfuel.com/cheon-won-gung-fund

In addition, True Mother is inviting all of us to receive Special Grace to
cleanse and purify ourselves as we prepare to start anew together with our
Heavenly Parent. | hope everyone can join and receive the special grace.
Everyone is welcome, you, your family, your friends, those we haven't seen
for a while, and those whom we just met. Learn more and register for
special grace here: https://familyfed.lpages.co/special-grace-2025

Thank you again for all that you do, and let us all join together in making a
wonderful offering from America.

With gratitude,

Pastor Naokimi Ushiroda

Clifton Family Church | 78 De Mott Ave | Clifton, NJ 07011 US




























